
Dear parents and carers,

If you would like space to relax, chat to other parents and carers and take part in activities read
on!

Kingfisher Treasure Seekers are opening a new venue in Eastgate Street where we will be
providing space and activities for parents and carers of children and young people with
additional needs. We will be providing activities during the school day, after school, during the
school holidays and at weekends.

By providing activities at different times of the day and week there will be opportunities and
space for you to spend time with other parents/carers and to enjoy time with your family, as well
as the chance for your children to have fun independently of you. The activities will be available
to your children with additional needs as well as to their siblings; the whole family can enjoy time
together or in separate spaces, following their individual interests in a safe environment.

We are really excited about the new venue and everything that we will be able to offer, but we
really would like what we offer to be led by what you need and what you want for yourself and
your family. To this end we have developed a short survey (it will only take 5 to 10 minutes to
complete) to gather your views and ideas.

Please follow the link below to complete the survey and we will keep you up to date, through
school, on when we are opening and what we are offering -
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/HBX3R3Z

Thank you for taking the time to help us. We look forward to seeing you soon!

Yours sincerely,
Jan Burn / Director
Kingfisher Treasure Seekers
jan@kftseekers.org.uk

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/HBX3R3Z

